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Pro;ec\fWe Care

Connecting Businesses,
Impacting Lives

26 September 2019

Mr Lawrence Chai
Managing Director
3E Accounting Pte Ltd

Dear Mr Chai,

PROJECT WE CARE AND PEOPLE’S ASSOCIATION THANK YOU
FOR YOUR SUPPORT TOWARDS PROJECT WE CARE GARDEN
PARTY AT ISTANA

On behalf of the 1,500 guest beneficiaries, we would like to thank you
and your company for your tremendous support and participation in the Project
We Care Garden Party at Istana on 1 September 2019. Through the combined
efforts of over 80 CEOs and Business Leaders, as well as 437 Corporate
Volunteers, Project We Care and the People’s Association were able to jointly
host and bring much joy to 1,500 vulnerable elderly, low-income families and
less privileged children. We are happy to share that a total of S$185,404.50 was
raised, and all funds have been committed towards making possible Project We
Care Garden Party at Istana, as well as other meaningful programmes under
Project We Care to benefit the less privileged.

2 We would also like to thank your company for supporting the Adopt-A-
Bus programme.

Positive Feedback

3 Many of the beneficiaries shared that they had an enjoyable afternoon at
the Istana participating at the various engagement booths. One of the highlights
of the event, the Mass Digital Lights Symphony, was a favourite among our



beneficiaries as they came together with the light shaker to participate as one
inclusive community.  Further, CEOs, Business Leaders and Corporate
Volunteers were happy to play their part to put smiles on the faces of the
beneficiaries, and have pledged to continue to support Project We Care initiatives,
such as the newly launched Project We Care Adopt-A-Family to befriend and
support the less privileged.

4 President Halimah Yacob shared her experience at the event on her
Facebook page, saying that she was glad to join in hosting this event. She also
commended all corporates for the concerted efforts and expressed her hope to see
more of such meaningful events.

5 Once again, our deepest appreciation to your organisation for the support.
We look forward to working with you again!

Yours sincerely

WEE WEI LING -

CHAIRPERSON
PROJECT WE CARE CEOS &
BUSINESS LEADERS NETWORK



